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12th February 2019 
 
 
 
The General Manager 
Central Coast Council 
2 Hely Street 
WYONG   NSW   2259 
 
 
 
Attn: Ms. S. Pendergast, Senior Planner 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Pendergast, 
 
RE: DA/769/2018 – ST. BRENDAN’S PRIMARY SCHOOL, LAKE MUNORAH 
 
As the applicant for the above mentioned development and on behalf of our client the 
Catholic Schools Office Diocese of Broken Bay, we wish to withdraw the Development 
Application for Stage 1 and Master Plan at St. Brendan’s Catholic Primary School, Lake 
Munmorah. 
 
Please advise of any eligible funds to be returned for the project and the process for 
receiving these funds. 
 
We thank you and council for your efforts to date and we look forward to dealing with you 
again in the near future. 
 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 

 
Laszlo Szoboszlay 
DIRECTOR 


